
 
 

 
Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation 

Camping Season 2023 
 
 
Hello Campers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that reservations for the 2023 DCR camping season will be available, 
beginning on February 15, 2023 at 9:00am! We have a lot of important information to share and 
appreciate you carefully reading everything below. 
 
Here are the highlights of our program for the 2023 season. 
 
2023 Camping Program 
 

• Reservations can be made 4 months in advance of arrival date. For example, if you want to 
arrive on August 12, the first date that you could possibly make a reservation is April 12; 

•         When making reservations, please be certain to complete all required fields. We are 
working to improve and speed up the check in process for our visitors! 

 
• Boston Harbor Islands – camping will be offered on Peddocks Island only for 2023 season. 
 
• Mt. Washington, and Waquiot Bay will remain closed to camping.  
 
• At this time, reservations will not be offered at Beartown or Mt. Greylock. Please reach out 

to dcr.campinginfo@mass.gov to be added to an alert list for updates. 
 

•  Walk-in camping will not be permitted; however, you may make a same day reservation up until 
2 pm EST through ReserveAmerica. 

 
• Visitors will not be permitted at campgrounds, only registered campers; feel free to meet up in 

day use areas, where available.  
  

We appreciate your patience as we get underway with the 2023 season. 
 
Thanks so much for taking the time to review all these details. If you still have questions, please email us 
at: dcr.campinginfo@mass.gov. We look forward to seeing this season! 
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